Updated advice on what to do in the event of a fire - for Fyfield residents
From 3 September 2018, fire wardens will be patrolling your block 24 hours a day, to keep you safe. This advice is taken from London Fire Brigade safety advice for residents who live in high rise blocks, which have a fire safety patrol on site. www.london-fire.gov.uk 

Make an escape plan and make sure everyone knows how to get out of your home safely
If there is smoke or fire inside your flat or maisonette and your escape route is clear:
Get everyone out, close the door behind you and walk calmly out of the building. Do not use the lift. Alert a member of the Fire Safety Patrol and call 999, give your address, the number of your flat, and say which floor the fire is on

If there is a fire in another part of the building:
The fire safety patrol will knock on your door to alert you and ask you to evacuate the block. In the unlikely event you are asked to leave your property, please do not stop to collect belongings, but leave as quickly and calmly as possible. The fire safety patrol will direct you to the nearest available exit from the building and to the assembly point.

If there is smoke or fire inside your flat or maisonette and your escape route is NOT clear: 
It may be safer to stay in your flat or maisonette until the fire brigade arrives.  Find a safe room, close the door and use soft materials to block the gap to stop the smoke. Go to a window, shout “HELP, FIRE” and call 999. Be ready to describe where you are and the quickest way to reach you. Windows above the first floor are not suitable to escape from due to risk of serious injury.
If you are in communal areas of the building: leave and call 999. 

[image: image1.jpg]& ISLINGTON



www.islington.gov.uk

